
From: Diego Muriano Tantor  
Sent: 12 May 2023 14:28 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 
To the responsible and person in charge of Camden Council 
application Department 
 

I am millennia and I am leaving in Camden Town Area, I love to spend 
time in Camden Market and in the Camden Area as well  

 

I strongly believe that the 40meters Ferris wheel will look amazing and it 
will help us millennials to have a better time in the Market but also find a 
job, as I would love to work in Camden Market the vibe, the multicultural 
environment and the diversity of it, it is just wonderful  

 

I strongly and highly welcome and support this development and I am in 
full support of this.  

 

Please consider my email for the support.  

 

Regards 
Diego 
NW1 3QN 

 

 


